
 

You are invited to come back to school on Tuesday 

14th March 2023 from 4.30-5.30pm for an hour of 

bedtime story sharing. 

The teachers will be sharing their favourite bedtime 

stories and we hope you will bring yours along too! 

Please wear your cosiest pyjamas and feel free to 

bring a cuddly toy who loves listening to stories just                    

as much as you do!  

Enjoy a hot chocolate and a biscuit as you share your            

stories. Siblings are welcome to attend. 

  


